
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: September 12, 2017 2:27:28 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 1:26 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Patti Kellar

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
For God's sake please stop gouging us with ever increasing rates. You are making a good living.  Many
if us no longer can as a direct result if this Liberal government's ill thought out Green Emergy and
Economy Act.  Please
stop capitalizing on our government's mistakes.   There won't be many left
who can afford electricity or your salaries.

-- Attachment --
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